
To all members, 

 

Happy New Year! The PBIA board will be having an 

envelope stuffing party this coming weekend 1/7/18. We 

just wanted to make everyone aware of it. Your 

membership info might be getting out a little later than 

normal. We have a new team that works with our 

membership director. It’s tough to put all that burden on 

just one person since they have a family, job and other 

responsibilities. Please be patient with us as we go 

through this transition. We are trying to work smarter 

not harder. 

 

Thanks, 

 

Your PBIA Membership team 


